Suzanne

From: Patricia Gemmell <pgemmell@tpg.com.au>
Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2017 3:29 AM

To: Suzanne

Subject: Re: Sidney Casden

Importance: High

My mother always said that the American airmen were very handsome!!

I will attach the scans of a newspaper article, that probably appeared in a New Jersey paper. I have tried in the
past to find the original article because my mother censored some of it with her scissors!!

It also contains a photo of her at the time - 1947,

Tricia
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